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Molecular biologists, evolutionary biologists, and Paleontologists are studying the molecular clock in creatures from the Cambrian Period and today.  The molecular clock is a way of timing the evolution of many different species over millions of years.  The tick of this clock is a major genetic mutation that is passed on to the offspring.  A molecular clock is not entirely accurate.   The research began in 1982.  The scientists study the problem by studying mutations in fossils from the Cambrian period.  They study this because we want to know more about Evolution on this planet.

This research is important to me because I am interested in knowing more about evolution on this planet.  This research enables us to know more about evolution and maybe we can predict the evolution on other planets with different environments.   If this research is complete Scientists will be able to create a family tree of every species extinct or alive on this planet.
